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Everyone deserves to live a life free from discrimination—regardless of gender, 

gender identity, or sexual orientation, with no exception. 

All Oregonians should have the right to be who we are, marry who we love, and 

make the healthcare decisions we need—including women and LGBTQ2SIA+ 

people. 

The rights of these groups are under attack across the country. Now, more than ever, 

is the time for action and for our state to make a stand for the right thing. We need to 

give Oregon voters the chance to enshrine these rights in our Constitution, so that 

our fate doesn't depend on the election cycle.  


